BILL JOHNSON

6TH DISTRICT, OHIO

COMMITTEE ON ENERGY AND COMMERCE

COMMITTEE ON THE BUDGET



WASHINGTON OFFICE

1710 Longworth House Office Building Washington, DC 20515

(202) 225-5705

billjohnson.house.gov

CONGRESS OF THE UNITED STATES

HOUSE OF REPRESENTATIVES

May 1, 2020

Dear Salem High School Alumni Association Scholarship Recipients,

I write today to congratulate you on receiving a scholarship from the Salem High School Alumni Association. You should certainly be proud of this outstanding accomplishment.

Although we are currently going through a time of uncertainty in our state and across the country, please know that your achievements have not gone unnoticed. I am extremely proud of you and all that you have accomplished, and I know your friends and family members are, too.

President Ronald Reagan once said, "There are no great limits to growth because there are no limits of human intelligence, imagination and wonder." I trust that you will take all these qualities with you as you move on to the next chapter of your life.

Again, I congratulate you on your accomplishments, and I wish you nothing but success in all of your future endeavors. Please do not hesitate to contact me if I can be of assistance in the future.

Sincerely,

Bill Johnson

Member of Congress

BJ/ak

IRONTON OFFICE